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WHY ARE YOU CLOSING THE ENTIRE FACILITY?
The short answer is that we are preparing for the Soft Reopening on February 3. We have 
confirmation that the new lobby and main entrance will be ready for February 3; however, 
as we continue with the Commissioning Process, the February 3 opening of the pool and 
change area is still tentative. During the closure, we will be deep cleaning the entire facility, 
completing touch-ups, installing office equipment, training staff teams, and more.
 
WHAT IF I WAS REGISTERED FOR A PROGRAM AT THE MRLC?
Registered programs at the MRLC have been relocated or postponed. In several cases 
where relocation or postponement were not an option, registered programs have been 
cancelled. In all cases, registrants will be notified; refunds will be given where applicable 
(for cancellations). If you have questions, need help or more info please call 604-467-7422. 

HOW CAN I REGISTER FOR PROGRAMS WHILE THE FACILITY IS CLOSED?
You can register for programs online at mapleridge.ca/1484. Phone-in registration will still 
be available at 604-467-7422 but availability will vary due to renovation activity. If we are 
unable to answer your call, please leave a message with your details and we will get back 
to you as soon as possible.

To prepare for the February 3 Soft Reopening, the Maple Ridge 
Leisure Centre (MRLC) will have a Full Facility Closure from 
January 25 to February 2 (inclusive). This closure will affect all 
areas of the MRLC including the Fitness Centre, Gymnasium, 
multi-purpose rooms and in-person program registration.


